Date: Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 1:52 PM
Subject: Mrs Ghousia Hindi teacher
To: <mariyamliyakath@gmail.com>

Respected supervisor,

| feel grateful and happy that we have a wonderful Hindi teacher for my daughter ( Michelle D'Souza)
6A.

Mrs.Ghousia is hard-working, sincere and takes great pain to teach Hindi to the children.

Very appreciative of her work and commitment to her teaching.

Just wanted to let you know that, her sincerity to her profession is very greatly appreciated by us.

Thank you,
Yours sincerely,
Leena
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